From: nights621@aol.com <nights621@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2024 7:29 PM

To: Village Concerns <concerns@newhempstead.org>
Subject: Planning board public hearing 11/5/24
Hello

| will unable to attend the meeting on 11/5/24 regarding St. George Center ,580 New Hempstead Road
construction, maintenance of Sign.

it doesn't mention if there will be lighting involved with this sign.

my concern is if lighting is with this sign has it been checked to see effect on houses in area

as | live diagonally across from where it appears the sign is going to be placed, and would be

concerned if lighting would be coming into my Kitchen area.

so please have this addressed at the meeting as | am unable to attend , so please read this into the record
Michael Leo

3 Sarah Drive
Spring Valley NY 10977



